
17 March 2020 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

For the following weeks, our class will be using Google 

Classroom for a number of digital assignments. Google Classroom 

can be accessed with a Gmail account you or your child may already 

have or will create. Your child can access the classroom from home 

by logging in from a web browser such as Safari on the school iPad 

or any other personal devices with internet access and joining my 

class. To join please go to: classroom.google.com and use the class 

codes provided.  

In addition to learning and practicing important content with 

Google Classroom assignments, your child will also be developing 

important computer skills. I look forward to using this learning tool 

with students throughout the rest of the school year. Please 

contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

 

Salve Banzon 


